
 
 

Save the Date! 

Pass It On . . . 
What’s Happening at Little Britain United Church 

Cropping & Swapping! 
Calling all scrapbookers and card-makers to a Little Britain 
United Church fun/fundraiser day on March 7th 10 am to 5 pm. 

Are you always looking for time and space to do scapbooking 
and card making? Come to Little Britain United Church for a day 

of Cropping and Swapping! 

Price of $25 includes cropping table space, lunch, snacks and 

beverages. There will be a give away/take away table for crafting 
supplies. 

Call 204-757-2489 or email lbuc@mymts.net to book table space. 
Space is limited so register today! 

Pancake 
Breakfast 
February 15th 
 Right after church -  
Adult $5 

Children $2 

Council Meeting 
February 19th 
 Meeting begins at  
6:30 pm 

Income Tax 
receipts 
 
 
Receipts will be mailed 
out the first week of 
February. 

F E B R U A R Y  2 0 1 5  

Annual 
Congregational 

Meeting 
Our Annual Congregational Meeting 
will be held March 1, 2015. We will 
meet in the hall for our Sunday 
service. The meeting will begin right 
after church with a potluck lunch to 
follow. 
Please make every effort to attend if 
you are able! We need a quorum to 
be able to conduct this important 
meeting.  

Lent: 
Ash Wednesday is February 
18th and the first Sunday in 
Lent is Feb. 22. There will be 
a 5-week sermon series on The 
Lord's Prayer. 

Questions?? Interested in becoming a 
member? Want to know more about 
the Bible? Faith XPloration Circle.  
ALL WELCOME, Wednesdays, from 
1:30 to 3 pm, every second week, 
starting Wednesday, Feb 4th (Feb 4, 
Feb 18, Mar 4, March 18). Speak to 
Shelly (call, email or Facebook) if you 
want to know more. 

Feb 1st  
 

Munch & Mingle! 
 

St. Patrick’s Day 
Dinner – March 17th

  


